
VBCRC’s WEEKLy UPDATE
For the week of February 26

Operations
• VBCRC crews are focusing on 
patching potholes county-wide this 
week.

• Ditching continues on 30th Avenue 
between 75th and 76th Street in 
Covert Township.

• Boom mowing will continue on the 
local and primary road systems. 

• VBCRC is taking advantage of the 
warm weather to spend time 
cross-training employees on 
different equipment. 

• Tree trimming and removals began 
on 20th Avenue/CR 380 between 
Ruggles Road and 76th Street in 
South Haven Township.

NOTE: ALL operations are dependent on current weather conditions, equipment  availability, and staffing 
and are subject to change. For detailed information  regarding daily operations, please contact our office.

Engineering

Miscellaneous

• Progress on CR 689 between 8th 
Avenue and CR 388 in South Haven 
Township will continue as contractor 
availability allows. 

• VBCRC Engineers are preparing 
estimates and bid packets for 2024 
projects. Current bid opportnunities 
include CR 384 in Geneva Township 
and CR 380 in South Haven 
Township. Bidding specifications 
and all bid opportunites can be 
found at vbcrc.org/bids 

• Road Tour Season has begun! 
Townships who would like to have a 
meeting and/or a tour with Road 
Commission staff regarding 2024 
special maintenance and projects, 
please contact Alyssa McAndrew at 
alyssamcandrew@vbcrc.org or 
269-674-8011 ext. 249.

Tree removed on 20th Avenue in 
South HAven Township


